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REESE ROAD OVER BIG WALNUT CREEK 
FRA-CR131-0023 

PID 117472 
 
The Franklin County Engineer’s Office invites you to share your thoughts regarding our upcoming project in 
your area. We are rehabilitating the bridge on Reese Road over Big Walnut Creek. Details about the project 
are below and a few questions for you to answer are on the second page. If you would prefer, you can go to 
the Franklin County Engineer’s website and provide comments: http://www.franklincountyengineer.org/public-meetings/ 
 
Existing Bridge 
• Built in 1909, Rehabilitated in 1974 
• Condition Rating: 4  

(scale: 9 = best, 0 = worst) 
• Two lanes of traffic, 12-foot wide, 6-foot shoulders 
New Bridge 
• New beams and supports 
• Two lanes of traffic, 12-foot wide 
• Shoulders will be 4-foot wide 

Construction Cost Estimate: $1,921,550 

 
 
 

Schedule 
• Design Complete: January 2023 
• Construction Start: Spring 2023 

Maintenance of Traffic during Construction 
• Construction will be completed via a full road closure. 

The anticipated closure duration is 6 months, starting in 
Spring 2023. This would impact vehicular traffic. 

Project Partners 
• Ohio Department of Transportation 
• County Engineers Association of Ohio 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REESE ROAD OVER BIG WALNUT CREEK 

Location Map 

Reese Road Bridge 

http://www.franklincountyengineer.org/public-meetings/


Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S. 
Franklin County Engineer  
 

PUBLIC COMMENT INVITATION 
 

 
Franklin County Engineer           970 Dublin Road   Columbus, OH 43215           www.franklincountyengineer.org 

 FRA-CR131-0023  
PID 117472 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by other applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out 
by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2020, and executed by FHWA and ODOT

Name:     _________________________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________________________ 

 _________________________________________________ 

Email:      _________________________________________________ 

Phone (optional): _______________________________

Do you have any concerns with the project? (Please write all responses legibly) 
 

 

 

 
What benefit do you anticipate from the project? 
 

 

 

 
Please provide comments or any concerns you may have about closing the bridge for up to 6 months. 
 

 

 

 

 
Additional Comments / Concerns: 
 

 

 

 

Please return comments by Wednesday, November 30, 2022.  
 
Franklin County Engineer 
Attn: Kailen Akers, PE 
970 Dublin Road 

  
 

OR 
 

 
Email: 
kakers@franklincountyengineer.org

Columbus, OH 43215 

 


